
I fully support House Bill 2695.  I have had the unfortunate experience of watching the board beg for science and information and 
not having access to it.  Boating has evolved in such a way that boating has huge impacts on the environment and should involve 
agencies which can give the board some direction.  It also doesn't seem the representation is very broad.  Hopefully, some guidance 
will help the OSMB get what they need to make more educated decisions.  Jean Boyer, Lake Oswego


